
Dear 

The Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics will be hosting the Food & Nutrition Conference & Expo® 

October 5-8, 2024, in Minneapolis, MN, USA. More than 8,000 food and nutrition professionals, 

scientists and industry representatives are expected to attend. 

In addition to approximately 85 educational sessions focusing on emerging issues and the latest 

research, there will be unparalleled opportunities for networking with food and nutrition leaders, 

researchers and executives. More than 200 companies will be exhibiting and demonstrating the latest 

products and services in the food and nutrition marketplace. 

Information on the Conference and Expo, including registration and hotel information, can be found on 

our website at https://www.eatrightpro.org/events/fnce/attendee-info.  

We look forward to seeing you in Minneapolis this October. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Granich 

Lori Granich, MBA, RDN, CAE, DES
Senior Director, Lifelong Learning and Meeting Operations 

Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics 
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